
 

 
 

 

Nicosia, 12 February 2015 

 

To  

CPA Branch Presidents 

British Islands and Mediterranean Region  

 

 

Dear Branch President, 

 

It gives me great pleasure to extend an invitation to your Branch, on behalf of the 

Cyprus CPA Branch, to attend the 45th British Islands and Mediterranean Region 

(BIMR) Annual Conference, to take place in Limassol, Cyprus, from 24 to 27 May 

2015. 

 

The theme of the Conference is “Parliaments in the face of contemporary 

challenges”, in the framework of our wish to explore how these issues affect CPA 

Parliaments in the context of current, regional and global developments. I hope our 

approach will stimulate open discussions on the relevant challenges and 

opportunities facing parliamentarians.  

  

In accordance with the usual protocols for BIMR Conferences, the invitation covers 

the attendance of four delegates, while the smaller branches of our region 

(Alderney, the Falklands and St. Helena) are entitled to two delegates. The CPA 

Cyprus Branch Secretary will contact Branch Secretaries to take arrangements 

forward.  

 

We are particularly honoured and pleased to be hosting this Conference and I am 

looking forward to welcoming all delegates to Cyprus. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Yiannakis L. Omirou 

President of the House of Representatives 

Republic of Cyprus 


